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March 11, 1998. 
Academic Programs Division Committee Members. 
University Deans. 
Craig S. Campbell, Chair, Academic Programs. 
Academic Programs Committee meeting minutes for March 
11, 1998, 3:00 p.m., Cushwa Hall 2031 - Geography 
Conference. 

Present: Craig Campbell, Lou Harris, James Kohut, Patricia Sarro, Dan Suchora. 

A quorum was declared for the meeting. 

ARTS & SCIENCES: The environmental studies program proposal involving choice of core 
courses was approved. 

BUSINESS: The Management MIS track program proposal involving the addition of an elective 
was approved. 

FINE & PERFORMING ARTS: The Music Theatre proposal is being returned because hours in 
the new proposed program do not add up. The committee counts 133 total hours instead of the stated 123. 
This would be 4 hours more than the current program's 129. Please resubmit (you may use current cover 
form as currently filled out). The committee also had question whether there were any NEW courses in 
this proposed program. The Dean's office should return this program to the appropriate department. 

EDUCATION: The Elementary Education program is NOT currently before the committee 
because the Academic Programs form did not accompany resubmittal. Also, the School of Education 
and the School of Health and Human Services still appear to be discussing the overlap of the new program 
proposal with the department of Human Ecology's Pre-Kindergarten program. 

Next meeting: Week of April 5th in the Spring Quarter. Committee members will please X out hours you 
will not be available during the Spring Quarter. 




